
December 23, 2015 

Via email (sharla.dillon@tn.gov) and 
Federal Express (7752 8693 0289) 

Chairman, Tennessee Regulatory Authority  
c/o Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor  
Nashville, Tennessee 37243  

Re: Trenton TV Cable Company; Application for Tennessee Certificate of Franchise 
Authority  

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

On behalf of Trenton TV Cable Company, we submit for filing the following: 

 An original and four copies of the application; and

 A $500 check for the initial filing fee.

We request that the state franchise, if granted, take effect early January 2016. 

We enclose an additional copy of this letter and the application, and kindly ask that you date-
stamp and return them in the enclosed postage-paid envelope.  

Please contact us with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jake Baldwin 

Enclosures 

cc: Steve Nowell, Trenton TV Cable Company, President 
Jerry Kettles, Tennessee Regulatory Authority, Chief-Economic Analysis and Policy Division 
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